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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Paris,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “LHC Physics Goals explained for Engineers” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Monday 9th September at 14:30 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP




(Workshop Chairman)
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	TO BE DECIDED


Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear XXXXXXX,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “SOMETHING ON THE LHC MACHINE”for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Monday 9th September at 15:15 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Pierre,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Micro and Nano Technologies” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Monday 9th September at 16:30 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Dr Kelly,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Quality Management” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Monday 9th September at 17:15 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Sergio,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “LHC DAQ Systems” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Tuesday 10th September at 9:00 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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	Dr Nicolas Ellis
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Nick,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “LHC Trigger Systems” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Tuesday 10th September at 9:45 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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	Dr Wayne Salter
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Wayne,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “LHC Detector Control Systems” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Wednesday 11th September at 9:00 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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F-91191 Gif-sur-Yvette Cedex


Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Martin

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Radiation Assurance of LHC electronics” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Wednesday 11th September at 9:45 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards






Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Emmanuel,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “LHC Timing Issues” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Thursday 12th September at 9:00 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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	Dr Marvin Johnson
Fermilab
P.O. Box 500
Batavia, IL 60510-0500



Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Marvin,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Grounding and Shielding at D0” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Thursday 12th September at 9:45 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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	Dr Bruce Taylor
CERN

EP Division




Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Bruce,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Timing Distribution at the LHC” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Friday 13th September at 9:00 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. 

We request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Xilinx Inc
CICA
2229, route des Crêtes
06560 Sofia Antipolis


Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Dr Brelet,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Distributed Processors allow revolutionary Hardware / Software partitioning” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Friday 13th September at 9:45 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Division ETT 




Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Roberto,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Technology Transfer” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Friday 13th September at 11:00 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards




Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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Votre référence/Your reference:

Notre référence/Our reference: LECC2002/CI/07

Geneva, 10th July 2002
Dear Dr Dugoujon,

Thank you for accepting the task of preparing an invited talk on “Trends in high speed, low power Analog to Digital converters” for the 8th Workshop on Electronics for LHC Experiments, 9-13 September 2002, Colmar-France. The proposed program for the Workshop is available at :

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
Your talk has been provisionally scheduled for Friday 13th September at 11:45 and should last 45 minutes (including 5 minutes for questions). Please, let us know if you have any problem to meet the selected dates. Please provide, if possible within two weeks, Catherine Isabella with the exact title and a short abstract for your talk.

We also request you to prepare a written contribution of no more than 10 pages to the Workshop Proceedings. In order to maximize their usefulness to our community, the Proceedings will be published immediately after the workshop. Therefore please have your manuscript available at the time of the workshop. Guidelines for the preparation and submission of your manuscript are available at :

http://lhc-electronics-workshop.web.cern.ch/LHC-electronics-workshop/2002/proceedings2002.htm
General information on the Workshop can be found on the Web, at URL:

http://sbgat252.in2p3.fr/ires/seminaires/LECC2002/welcome.html
You are kindly requested to register to the workshop. However, as an invited speaker you are exempt from payment of the registration fee.

We also encourage you to make your hotel booking in good time. A number of conveniently located hotels and information on how to make reservations is posted on the Web. If you have any problems or questions related to the Workshop, and/or your participation, please, do not hesitate to contact us.

With best regards






Peter SHARP

(Workshop Chairman)
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